
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The Baptism of the Lord - January 12, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 

 
January 11, 2020 –  January 19, 2020 

 

   Sat.    1/11  4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   1/12  9:15 AM  Claire Victoria Fitzpatrick 

      (Don and Lia Ghering) 

   Mon.  1/13  8:00 AM  For All Mothers 

   Tues.  1/14  8:00 AM  Andy Plaza 

      (Frank and Darlene Wisniewski) 

   Wed.  1/15  8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Thur.  1/16  8:00 AM  Msgr. Richard Sullivan 

   Fri.     1/17  8:00 AM  Gerry Gigliotti 

   Sat.    1/18  4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   1/19  9:15 AM  Andy Plaza 

      (Deacon Tom & Pam McAraw) 

JUST SAYING  -   
Our January reflections come from  

Matthew Kelly’s book;  
Rediscover The Saints. 

 

Making Great Decisions 
 

Opening Prayer 
LORD, thank you for the vast array of feelings and 
emotions that you allow me to experience. Teach 
me to listen to the dissatisfaction in my life and 
discover what you are saying to me through it. 
Then give me the courage and boldness to do 
something about it. Amen. 
 
7. Francis of Assisi: Dissatisfied 

• What are you dissatisfied with at this time in          
      your life? 

• How can you respond, instead of react to,     
what you are dissatisfied with? 

• How is God inviting you to a better life? 
 
8. Thomas More: The Gentle Voice Within 

• When was the last time you paused to listen to 
your conscience before making a decision? 

• When have you made a courageous choice 
and felt the effects of grace from it? 

• Have you ever turned to the example of a saint 
in a time of adversity? If so, which saint? 

 
9. St. John: Friendship 

• Do you allow people to really get to know you? 

• How would you describe Jesus to someone     
who has never heard of him? 

• How do you want to be known? How do you 
want to be remembered? 

 
Closing Prayer 
LORD, inspire me to care more about my 
friendship with you than about my accomplish-
ments in this world. Help me to make our time  
together each day a sacred and nonnegotiable 
touchstone of daily life. Teach me how to be a 
good friend to others. Amen. 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 1/12   10:15 AM Rel Ed Gr. 6-10 

   Sunday, 1/12   1:30 PM Secular Franciscans 

   Sunday, 1/12   6:00 PM Confirmation Class 

   Sunday, 1/12   6:30 PM Parent Meeting for First 

 Reconciliation and First Eucharist 

   Wednesday, 1/15  Communion Service 

   Thursday, 1/16  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

CALENDARS FOR 2020 
There are many calendars still available in the  
gathering space. Please help yourself. The calendars 
are available to our parish compliments of the  
VanMatre Funeral Homes. 

The Regular Collection  
for January 5th was $3,361.00 which includes 
$1,206.00 from online giving. Thank you for your 
generous support of our parish. 

 
Next weekend, January 18th & 19th, the  
second collection will be for the Waterford 
and Summit Food Pantries. 

As we end the Christmas season in the Church today, 
a special thank you goes out to Pam McAraw, who 
selected and gifted the Christmas vestments for both 
Fr. Greg and Deacon Tom. They are a lovely addition 
to the Christmas season liturgies. Thank you Pam! 
 
Also to Carol Lenart and Kara Bengel for their  
continued work in beautifying our environment for 
liturgy. You, and all who help you, are appreciated! 
Speaking of help...Sunday (today) after Mass help is 
needed to take down our Christmas decorations! 

Annual Super Bowl Pizza and Sub Sale 
10 inch sub for $6.00 and 14 inch cheese 
and pepperoni pizza for $8.50. 
Prepaid Orders Only-payable to All Saints  
Last day to order is January 26th. 
Orders delivered Feb. 1st and 2nd after Mass. 
Benefits the Second Harvest Food Bank. 
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 
 
 

   It would be a great big thank you 
For how you saved the day! 
For all of the things you helped with 
To make our play such fun, 
And for all the kids who played a part 
To teach us about the One. 
That is how we learn of Jesus 

   And the blessings from above. 
   It is through our church community – 
   You teach US about God’s love! 

 
JANUARY 12, 2020 
REL ED Grades 6-10 at 10:15 AM 
Confirmation Class at 6:00 PM 
Parent Meeting for First Reconciliation AND First 
Eucharist at 6:30 PM 
 
JANUARY 19, 2020 
REL ED Grades K-5 at 10:15 AM 
Parents of First Reconciliation class will also attend. 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD  
Children preschool through 4th grade are invited to 
join the adult leader during the Sunday, 9:15 AM 
Mass. If you would be interested in helping with this 
ministry, please contact Lia Ghering. 
 
A Family Perspective 
The words in today’s gospel, “This is my beloved, 
with Him I am pleased,” are words every child needs 
to hear often.  Affirmation is important to raise happy 
and confident children. 

Readings for next Sunday, January 19 
IS 49:3, 5-6; PS 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10;  
1 COR 1:1-3; JN 1:29-34 

The Knights of Columbus have provided “Welcome” 
pew cards which can be found in the book racks of 
each pew. Whether you are visiting our parish or a 
long-time parishioner, your input is valuable to our 
pastor and the staff of All Saints Parish. Look over 
this card and feel free to fill it out and put it in the  
collection basket or hand it to Fr. Greg. Thank you. 

ERIE MARCH FOR LIFE 
People for Life invites you to participate in the Erie March 
for Life on Saturday, January 18. The theme of this year’s 
March is Undeniably Human, from Day One! 
Gather at the pavilion in west Perry Square by 10:45 AM. 
The March will begin at 11 AM and conclude by 12:30 PM 
with a brief program in Perry Square. This is a perfect      
opportunity to be a voice for the voiceless and a witness for 
the value of every human life in our own community. For 
more information, call (814) 882-1333 or go online to 
www.peopleforlife.life/january2020. 

The K of C Free Throw Championship will be held at Our 
Lady of the Lake Social Center on Sunday, January 26th at 
1:00 P.M. Registration & warm-ups begin at 12:00 P.M. All 
boys and girls ages 9 - 14 are invited to participate. Sign-up 
forms are available in the Social Center Lobby or partici-
pants may register on the day of the event. Proof of age 
(birth certificate) and parent/guardian signature are required. 
Contact Neil Burkell with questions at 734-4865. 

A Women’s Retreat will be held at the Villa Maria Educa-
tion and Spirituality Center February 28—March 1, 2020.  
Retreat Master is Rev. Nicholas Rouch. See the bulletin 
board for more information. 

It’s time for us to update our photo directory! 
We will be photographing all families right here 
at All Saints Parish—Tuesday, February 11th 
through Friday, February 14th from 2:00 PM 
through 9:00 PM and on Saturday, February 15th 
from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. Our last directory was 
printed in 2013! As you look around you  
today, you will see that we have new families, 
there have been weddings, and babies, and kids 
who are young adults now. We’re changing, and  
a new photo directory will help us capture these 
changes.  
 
We are scheduling appointments for your photog-
raphy session today after Mass, and for the next 
3 weeks. We also need volunteers to help with the 
scheduling, and on the days of photo sessions. 
Our directory won’t be complete without you!  
Sign up today. Questions? Call the parish office. 

FRAUD/IDENTITY THEFT PRESENTATION 
Matthew Johnson is offering a 1 hour presentation on Fraud 
and Identity Theft on Sunday, January 26th after Mass and 
again on Monday, January 27th at 7:00 in the evening in the 
social hall. 


